
N E W  I T E M S  L I S T

N
O

V
E

M
B

E
R

 2
0

2
1

November 2021



New Items List

New Fiction
The Shadow House
by Anna Downes

When single mother Alex flees her abusive relationship and moves with her
teenage son and baby girl to a rural ecovillage, she thinks she's made the
best decision of her life. Pine Ridge is idyllic: the off-grid lifestyle and remote
location are perfect, and the community is welcoming - mostly. Charmed by
its magnetic founder, Kit, and the natural beauty of the former farmland, Alex
settles easily into her new home. But her arrival at Pine Ridge disturbs barely
submerged secrets, and she's shaken by a series of eerily familiar events that
seem to be connected to the abandoned farmhouse on the hill. 

No Such Thing As Perfect
by Emma Hughes

No one's life is as perfect as it looks. Least of all Laura Morrison's. (Although
she's not sure how perfect hanging onto your job by a thread and sleeping on
an air mattress at your sister's looks, in all honesty.) When Laura gets the
chance to trial Cupid - a high-tech new dating service which will draw on
everything she's ever done online to find her perfect match - she figures it's
got to be worth a try. She can't believe her luck when good-looking, kind
considerate Adam turns up for their first date. On paper he's...well...perfect.
But when Laura develops feelings for the person who led her to Adam in the
first place, familiar doubt creeps in.

Palmares
by Gayl Jones

From plantation to plantation, Almeyda, a young slave girl, hears whispers,
rumours of Palmares, a hidden settlement where fugitive slaves live free. But
can this promised land exist? And what price is paid for 'freedom'? In
Palmares, Gayl Jones brings to life a world full of unforgettable characters,
reimagining extraordinary historical events and combining them with
mythology and magic. The result is a sweeping saga spanning a quarter of a
century. Of Gayl Jones, the New Yorker noted, '[Her] great achievement is to
reckon with both history and interiority, and to collapse the boundary between
them.' Like nothing else before it, Palmares embodies this gift.



New Items List

New Fiction
The Book of Form and Emptiness
by Ruth Ozeki

After his father dies, Benny Oh finds he can hear objects talking: teapots,
marbles and sharpened pencils, babbling in anger or distress. His mother,
struggling to support their household alone, starts collecting things to give her
comfort. Overwhelmed by the clamour of all the stuff, Benny seeks refuge in
the beautiful silence of the public library. There, the objects speak only in
whispers. There, he meets a homeless poet and a mesmerising young
performance artist. There, a book reaches out to him. Not just any book: his
own book. And a very important conversation begins.

The River Mouth
by Karen Herbert

Fifteen-year-old Darren Davies is found facedown in the Weymouth River
with a gunshot wound to his chest. The killer is never found. Ten years later,
his mother receives a visit from the local police. Sandra's best friend has
been found dead on a remote Pilbara road. And Barbara's DNA matches the
DNA found under Darren's fingernails. When the investigation into her son's
murder is reopened, Sandra begins to question what she knew about her best
friend. As she digs, she discovers that there are many secrets in her small
town, and that her murdered son had secrets too.

The Fortune Men
by Nadifa Mohamed

Mahmood Mattan is a fixture in Cardiff's Tiger Bay, 1952, which bustles with
Somali and West Indian sailors, Maltese businessmen and Jewish families.
He is a father, chancer, petty criminal. He is a smooth-talker with rakish
charm and an eye for a good game. He is many things, but he is not a
murderer. So when a shopkeeper is brutally killed and all eyes fall on him,
Mahmood isn't too worried. Since his Welsh wife Laura kicked him out for
racking up debts he has wandered the streets more often, and there are
witnesses who allegedly saw him enter the shop that night. But Mahmood has
escaped worse scrapes, and he is innocent in this country where justice is
served.



New Items List

New Fiction
Plum
by Brendan Cowell

Peter 'The Plum' Lum is a 49-year-old ex-star NRL player, living with his son
and girlfriend in Cronulla. He's living a pretty cruisey life until one day he
suffers an epileptic fit and discovers that he has a brain disorder as a result of
the thousand-odd head knocks he took on the footy field in his twenty-year-
career. According to his neurologist, Plum has to make some changes - right
now - or it's dementia, or even death. Reluctantly, Plum embarks on a journey
of self-care and self-discovery, which is not so easy when all you've ever
known is to go full tilt at everything. 

The Banksia House Breakout
by James Roxburgh

When Ruth Morris is moved into Banksia House by her workaholic son
Michael, she is eighty-one years young, mourning her loss of independence,
and missing her best friend Gladys terribly. So when she learns Gladys is
dying a state over in Brisbane, Ruth is determined to say goodbye. Enlisting
the help of her fellow residents, Ruth makes a daring departure from Banksia
House alongside renowned escape-artist Keith, and her formidable new
friend Beryl. The journey from Sydney is far from straightforward, featuring
grimy hostels, hitchhiking, and a mild case of grand theft. 

The Stoning
by Peter Papathanasiou

Molly Abbott, a popular teacher at the local school, is found taped to a tree
and stoned to death. Suspicion falls on the refugees at the new detention
centre on Cobb’s northern outskirts. Tensions are high between immigrants
and some of the town’s residents. Detective Sergeant Georgios ‘George’
Manolis is despatched to his childhood hometown to investigate. His late
father immigrated to Australia in the 1950s, where he was first housed at the
detention centre’s predecessor a migrant camp. He later ran the town’s only
milk bar. Within minutes of George’s arrival, it is clear that Cobb is not the
same place he left as a child. The town once thrived, but now it’s disturbingly
poor and derelict, with the local police chief it seemingly deserves.



New Items List

New Fiction
The Women of Pearl Island
by Polly Crosby

Tartelin is tasked with hunting butterflies for Marianne’s research. But she
quickly uncovers something far more intriguing than the curious creatures that
inhabit the landscape. Because the island and Marianne share a remarkable
history, and what happened all those years ago has left its scars, and some
terrible secrets. As Tartelin pieces together Marianne’s connection to the
island, she must confront her own reasons for being there. Can the two
women finally face up to the painful memories that bind them so tightly to the
past?

Freight Dogs
by Giles Foden

1996: in a Ugandan dive bar, the 'freight dogs' gather. An anarchic group of
mercenary pilots from Texas, Russia, Kenya and Belgium who transport
weapons between warring African nations, without allegiance. And tonight
they have a new recruit - Manu, a 19-year-old cowherd fleeing Congo's
bloody war. Taken in by this band of unlikely brothers, he's soon seeing his
vast country from above and falling in love with flying. But no matter how fast
he flies, trouble follows closely behind. And when the past erupts back into
this new life, Manu is forced to leave behind African skies for the chilly
embrace of northern Europe.

Daughter of the Hunter Valley
by Paula J Beavan

Reeling from her mother's death, Madeleine Barker-Trent arrives in the newly
colonised Hunter River to find her father's promises are nothing more than a
halcyon dream. A day later, after a dubious accident, she becomes the sole
owner of a thousand acres of bushland, with only three convicts and
handsome overseer Daniel Coulter for company. Determined to fulfil her
family's aspirations, Maddy refuses to return to England and braves
everything the beautiful but wild Australian country can throw at her. But
when a scandalous secret and a new arrival threaten to destroy all she's
worked for, her future looks bleak ... Can Maddy persevere or should she
simply admit defeat?



New Items List

New Fiction
Love and Virtue
by Diana Reid

Michaela and Eve are two bright, bold women who befriend each other their
first year at a residential college at university, where they live in adjacent
rooms. They could not be more different; one assured and popular – the other
uncertain and eager-to-please. But something happens one night in O-week –
a drunken encounter, a foggy memory that will force them to confront the
realities of consent and wrestle with the dynamics of power. Initially bonded
by their wit and sharp eye for the colleges’ mix of material wealth and moral
poverty, Michaela and Eve soon discover how fragile friendship is, and how
capable of betrayal they both are.

Frontline
by Dr Hilary Jones

Frontline is the first book in a series charting the rise of a prominent British
medical family in the twentieth century. From wars to a pandemic, the
discovery of penicillin to the birth of the NHS, successive generations of the
Burnett family are at the vanguard of life-saving developments in medicine.
Frontline is the story of an aristocrat's daughter who joins the war effort as a
nurse. In a field hospital in rural France she meets Will, a dockworker's son
serving as a stretcher-bearer. As rumours of an armistice begin to circulate,
so too does a mysterious respiratory illness that soldiers are referring to as
the 'Spanish flu'.

Fromage
by Sally Scott

Journalist Alex Grant is enjoying the last days of her summer holiday in
Croatia when she is accosted by an old school friend, Marie Puharich, and
her odious brother, Brian, both there to attend the funeral of their fearsome
grandfather’s two loyal retainers. The only upside of the whole sorry business
is meeting Marco, the family’s resident Adonis. An incorrigible foodie, Alex is
unable to resist Brian’s invitation to visit the family creamery in Australia’s
south-west to snoop around for stories and eat her body weight in brie. But
trouble has a way of finding Alex, not least because her curiosity is the size of
a giant goudawheel. What begins as a country jaunt in search of a juicy story
will end in death, disaster and the destruction of multiple pairs of shoes.



New Items List

New Fiction
The Prince of the Skies
by Antonio Iturbe

All Antoine de Saint Exupéry wants to do is be a pilot. But flying is a
dangerous dream and one that sets him at odds with his aristocratic
background and the woman he loves. Despite attempts to keep him
grounded, Antoine is determined to venture forwards into the unknown.
Together with his friends, Jean and Henri, he will pioneer new mail routes
across the globe and help change the future of aviation. In the midst of his
adventures, Antoine also begins to weave a children's story that is destined to
touch the lives of millions of readers around the world. A story called The
Little Prince . . . 

Matrix
by Lauren Groff

Seventeen-year-old Marie, too wild for courtly life, is thrown to the dogs one
winter morning, expelled from the royal court to become the prioress of an
abbey. Marie is strange - tall, a giantess, her elbows and knees stick out,
ungainly. At first taken aback by life at the abbey, Marie finds purpose and
passion among her mercurial sisters. Yet she deeply misses her secret lover
Cecily and queen Eleanor. Born last in a long line of women warriors and
crusaders, women who flew across the countryside with their sword fighting
and dagger work, Marie decides to chart a bold new course for the women
she now leads and protects. 

The Ladies' Midnight Swimming Club
by Faith Hogan

Three women. Three different stages of life. United by one thing: the chance
to start again. When Elizabeth's husband dies, leaving her with crippling debt,
the only person she can turn to is her friend, Jo. Soon Jo has called in her
daughter, Lucy, to help save Elizabeth from bankruptcy. Leaving her old life
behind, Lucy is determined to make the most of her fresh start. As life slowly
begins to return to normal, these three women, thrown together by
circumstance, become fast friends. But then Jo's world is turned upside down
when she receives some shocking news. In search of solace, Jo and
Elizabeth find themselves enjoying midnight dips in the freezing Irish Sea. 



New Items List

New DVDs

A year after the loss of his father, Ridley and
his mother, Gloria, move to Western Australia
to live with Ridley's estranged grandfather
Spencer. Once there, Spencer tries to connect
with Ridley, but all efforts usually lead to
conflict. Ridley ends up lost deep in the
outback on a quest to try to get home.

Out of Death Space Jam

Prodigal Son:
Season 2

The Mallorca Files:
Season 2

Jungle Cruise Free Guy In the Heights The Good Fight:
Season 4

Buckley's Chance



New Items List

Latest Release Bestsellers
Showtime!
by Judy Nunn

In the second half of the 19th century, Melbourne is a veritable boom town, as
hopefuls from every corner of the globe flock to the gold fields of Victoria. And
where people crave gold, they also crave entertainment. Enter stage right:
brothers Will and Max Worthing and their wives Mabel and Gertie. The family
arrives from England in the 1880s with little else but the masterful talents that
will see them rise from simple travelling performers to sophisticated
entrepreneurs. Enter stage left: their rivals, Carlo and Rube. 

Enemy at the Gates
by Kyle Mills & Vince Flynn

America is reeling from the national blackout that swept the nation, continuing
to dig out of the power outage. And the new president is unlike any Mitch has
worked with in the past; he is extremely dictatorial and sees cracks in
America's democratic institutions that he believes can be exploited to put his
family in power permanently. As Mitch backs away from the new president,
he, in turn, questions Rapp's loyalty. Mitch decides to take a much needed
break and moves to his house in Cape Town, where he gets pulled into a job
with Nicholas Ward, the world's first trillionaire. 

The Colonial's Son
by Peter Watt

As the son of 'the Colonial', legendary Queen's Captain Ian Steele, Josiah
Steele has big shoes to fill. Although his home in the colony of New South
Wales is a world away, he dreams of one day travelling to England so he can
study to be a commissioned officer in the Scottish Regiment. After cutting his
teeth in business on the rough and ready goldfields of Far North
Queensland's Palmer River, he finally realises his dream and travels to
England, where he is accepted into the Sandhurst military academy. While in
London he makes surprising new acquaintances - and runs into a few old
ones he'd rather have left behind.



New Items List

Latest Release Bestsellers
Wild Place
by Christian White

In the summer of 1989, a local teen goes missing from the idyllic Australian
suburb of Camp Hill. As rumours of Satanic rituals swirl, schoolteacher Tom
Witter becomes convinced he holds the key to the disappearance. When the
police won’t listen, he takes matters into his own hands with the help of the
missing girl’s father and a local neighbourhood watch group. But as dark
secrets are revealed and consequences to past actions are faced, Tom
learns that the only way out of the darkness is to walk deeper into it. 

Scary Monsters
by Michelle de Kretser

Lili's family migrated to Australia from Asia when she was a teenager. Now, in
the 1980s, she's teaching in the south of France. She makes friends,
observes the treatment handed out to North African immigrants and is
creeped out by her downstairs neighbour. All the while, Lili is striving to be A
Bold, Intelligent Woman like Simone de Beauvoir. Lyle works for a sinister
government department in near-future Australia. An Asian migrant, he fears
repatriation and embraces 'Australian values'. He's also preoccupied by his
ambitious wife, his wayward children and his strong-minded elderly mother. 

One Impossible Labyrinth
by Matthew Reilly

Jack West Jr has made it to the Supreme Labyrinth. Now he faces one last
race - against multiple rivals, against time, against the collapse of the
universe itself - a headlong race that will end at a throne inside the fabled
labyrinth. But the road will be hard. For this is a maze like no other: a maze of
mazes. Uncompromising and complex. Demanding and deadly. It all comes
down to this. For it ends here - now - in the most lethal and dangerous place
Jack has encountered in all of his many adventures. And in the face of this
indescribable peril, with everything on the line, there is only one thing he can
do. Attempt the impossible.



New Items List

Latest Release Bestsellers
The Lincoln Highway
by Amor Towles

In June, 1954, eighteen-year-old Emmett Watson is driven home to Nebraska
by the warden of the juvenile work farm where he has just served fifteen
months for involuntary manslaughter. His mother long gone, his father
recently deceased, and the family farm foreclosed upon by the bank,
Emmett’s intention is to pick up his eight-year-old brother, Billy, and head to
California where they can start their lives anew. But when the warden drives
away, Emmett discovers that two friends from the work farm have hidden
themselves in the trunk of the warden’s car. 

The Younger Wife
by Sally Hepworth

Tully and Rachel are murderous when they discover their father has a new
girlfriend. The fact that Heather is half his age isn't even the most shocking
part. Stephen is still married to their mother, who is in a care facility with end-
stage Alzheimer's disease. Heather knows she has an uphill battle to win
Tully and Rachel over, while carrying the burden of the secrets of her past.
But, as it turns out, they are all hiding something. The announcement of
Stephen and Heather's engagement threatens to set off a family implosion,
with old wounds and dark secrets finally being forced to the surface.

Child of Light
by Terry Brooks

At nineteen, Auris Afton Grieg has led an . . . unusual life. Since the age of
fifteen, she has been trapped in a sinister prison. Why? She does not know.
She has no memories of her past beyond the vaguest of impressions. All she
knows is that she is about to age out of the children’s prison, and rumors say
that the adult version is far, far worse. So she and some friends stage a
desperate escape into the surrounding wastelands. And it is here that Auris’s
journey of discovery begins, for she is rescued by an unusual stranger who
claims to be Fae—a member of a magical race that Auris had thought to be
no more than legend.



New Items List

Latest Release Bestsellers
Treasure & Dirt
by Chris Hammer

In the desolate outback town of Finnigans Gap, police struggle to maintain
law and order. Thieves pillage opal mines, religious fanatics recruit vulnerable
young people and billionaires do as they please. Then an opal miner is found
crucified and left to rot down his mine. Nothing about the miner's death is
straightforward, not even who found the body. Sydney homicide detective
Ivan Lucic is sent to investigate, assisted by inexperienced young investigator
Nell Buchanan. But Finnigans Gap has already ended one police career and
damaged others, and soon both officers face damning allegations and
internal investigations. Have Ivan and Nell been set up and, if so, by whom? 

Cloud Cuckoo Land
by Anthony Doerr

Set in Constantinople in the fifteenth century, in a small town in present-day
Idaho, and on an interstellar ship decades from now, Anthony Doerr’s
gorgeous third novel is a triumph of imagination and compassion, a soaring
story about children on the cusp of adulthood in worlds in peril, who find
resilience, hope—and a book. In Cloud Cuckoo Land, Doerr has created a
magnificent tapestry of times and places that reflects our vast
interconnectedness—with other species, with each other, with those who
lived before us, and with those who will be here after we’re gone.

Mercy
by David Baldacci

FBI agent Atlee Pine is at the end of her long journey to discover what
happened to her twin sister, Mercy, who was abducted when the girls were
just six years old – an incident which destroyed her family and left Atlee
physically and mentally scarred. She knew her sister and parents were out
there somewhere. And she had to find them. Dead or alive. Atlee and her
assistant, Carol Blum, discover the truth. But the truth hurts. And hurt makes
you tough. So how tough do you have to be to forgive?



New Items List

Non-Fiction
The Boys
by Ron Howard & Clint Howard

“What was it like to grow up on TV” Ron Howard has been asked this
question throughout his adult life. in The Boys, he and his younger brother,
Clint, examine their childhoods in detail for the first time. With the perspective
of time and success Ron as a filmmaker, producer, and Hollywood A-lister,
Clint as a busy character actor the Howard brothers delve deep into an
upbringing that seemed normal to them yet was anything but.

Into the Rip
by Damien Cave

Into the Rip is partly the story of this New York family learning to live better by
living with the sea and it is partly the story of how humans manage the idea of
risk. Interviewing experts and everyday heroes, Cave asks critical questions
like: Is safety overrated? Why do we miscalculate risk so often and how can
we improve? Is it selfish to take risks or can more exposure make for stronger
families, citizens and nations? And how do we factor in legitimate fears and
major disasters like Cave has covered in his time here: the Black Summer
fires; the Christchurch massacre; and, of course, Covid?

The Storyteller
by Dave Grohl

Having entertained the idea for years, and even offered a few questionable
opportunities (‘It’s a piece of cake! Just do four hours of interviews, find
someone else to write it, put your face on the cover, and voila!’), I have
decided to write these stories just as I have always done, in my own hand.
The joy that I have felt from chronicling these tales is not unlike listening back
to a song that I’ve recorded and can’t wait to share with the world, or reading
a primitive journal entry from a stained notebook, or even hearing my voice
bounce between the Kiss posters on my wall as a child.



New Items List

Non-Fiction
Sonny Bill Williams
by Sonny Bill Williams with Alan Duff

Sonny Bill's love of family, his faith, his skill and performance throughout his
unparalleled sporting career, his ability to unite a team under pressure, his
grace in owning his mistakes, the challenges of leaving home as a young
man and dealing with a negative culture and the temptations that followed,
and his courage in speaking out for the vulnerable and calling out injustice
are all aspects of an inspiring life story.

The Luminous Solution
by Charlotte Wood

In this essential, illuminating book, award-winning writer Charlotte Wood
shares the insights she has gained over a career paying close attention to her
own mind, to the world around her and to the way she and others work.
Drawing on research and decades of observant conversation and immersive
reading, Charlotte shares what artists can teach the rest of us about
inspiration and hard work, how to pursue truth in art and life, and to find
courage during the difficult times: facing down what we fear and keeping
going when things seem hopeless.

My Unapologetic Diaries
by Joan Collins

Joan Collins has been a diarist from the age of twelve, writing enthusiastically
over the years. She dictated most of these entries in real time into a mini-tape
recorder at the end of the day, and now she is spilling the beans - well, nearly
all of them. What you will discover was written when Joan 'felt like it' between
1989 and 2009. Whether it is an encounter with a superstar or a member of
the Royal Family, or her keen and honest insights into other celebrities at
dinner parties and events, Joan is honest and unapologetic.



New Items List

Non-Fiction
New Rural
by Ingrid Weir

Authored and photographed by interior designer Ingrid Weir, this creative
book is much more than a manual or a compilation of pretty interiors. New
Rural profiles towns that embody the earthiness and romance of authentic
and original rural living (the Hawkesbury Highlands, the Sapphire Coast,
Coober Pedy, Kyneton and Satellite Island to name a few), offers guidance
on how to find and create it yourself, and detours to subjects such as bringing
the outside in, having friends to stay, mixing the old with the new, the
importance of texture, and why food eaten outside tastes better.

Listen
by Kathryn Mannix

From the bestselling author of With the End in Mind , this is a book about the
conversations that matter and how to have them better – more honestly, more
confidently and without regret. A child coming out to their parent. A family
losing someone to terminal illness. A friend noticing the first signs of
someone’s dementia. A career’s advisor and a teenager with radically
different perspectives. There are moments when we must talk, listen and be
there for one another. Why do we so often come away from those times
feeling like we could have done more, or should have been braver in the face
of discomfort? Why do we skirt the conversations that might matter most?

Christmas Table
by The Australian Women's Weekly

Christmas is a special time of year for indulging in food and fun with your
loved ones. While this beautiful book contains all the recipes you'd expect for
ham, turkey, sides, desserts and puddings, this year we're taking a modern
approach to the season's fare. Create your own traditions, have a seafood
buffet instead of a formal sit down meal or celebrate with a barbecue on the
beach. How ever you choose to celebrate, we'll help you through the festive
season in style.



New Items List

Non-Fiction
Costa's World
by Costa Georgiadis

Bringing together all of Costa's gardening and sustainability knowledge, this
is a book for the whole family that reflects Costa's philosophy and quirky
sense of fun. Costa's World is a generous, joyous, fully illustrated gardening
book that celebrates the life-changing joy of chooks; kids in the garden; big
ideas for small spaces; Costa's favourite plants; growing the right plants for
your conditions; biodiversity in the soil and garden; the power of community;
the brilliance of bees and pollinators; easy-peasy permaculture; and much,
much more.

Gut Health and Fermented Foods
by Valerie Pearson

More than ever, we need to understand the relationship between our gut, our
health and our food. Living in today’s fast-paced, over-processed world, we
can forget how important good food and good bacteria are to maintaining our
physical and mental wellbeing. This book focuses on giving you both the
history and the science behind fermented foods, and their importance in your
diet. It covers how fermentation works, providing you with recipes to get you
started. Once you start fermenting, it is important to know how to incorporate
these types of foods into your daily life, so ideas are given to help you out in
this regard. The goal is to have you make, eat, and love fermented foods.

Mexican
by The Australian Women's Weekly

The food of Mexico is among our favourites, especially for kids who just love
to eat anything in a soft wrap, a hard taco shell or with corn chips. When it
comes to cooking Mexican, tacos, burritos and nachos are probably the
beginning and end of our repertoire. But Mexican cooking is actually pretty
easy - and so versatile. Whether it's scrambled eggs with salsa or salmon
ceviche you fancy, pork chimichangas or fish burritos, or beef tostaditas or
roast cauliflower & chickpea enchiladas, Mexican food is all about variety and
using the freshest ingredients. Plus, they do a pretty good margarita too!



New Items List

What Staff Are Reading
Wendy is listening to 
Phosphorescence by Julia Baird on BorrowBox

Over the last decade, we have become better at knowing what brings us
contentment, well-being and joy. We know, for example, that there are a few
core truths to science of happiness. We know that being kind and altruistic
makes us happy, that turning off devices, talking to people, forging
relationships, living with meaning and delving into the concerns of others offer
our best chance at achieving happiness. But how do we retain happiness? It
often slips out of our hands as quickly as we find it. So, when we are exposed
to, or learn, good things, how do we continue to burn with them?

Amanda is reading
The Sandpit by Nicholas Shakespeare

When John Dyer returns to Oxford from Brazil with his young son, he doesn't
expect to find them both in danger. Every day is the same. He drops Leandro
at his smart prep school and walks to the library to research his new book.
His time living on the edge as a foreign correspondent in Rio is over. But the
rainy streets of this English city turn out to be just as treacherous as those he
used to walk in the favelas. Leandro's schoolmates are the children of
influential people. As they congregate round the sports field for the weekly
football matches, the network of alliances and covert interests that spreads
between these power brokers soon becomes clear to Dyer.

Cathy is reading
Blessed by John Doyle

Who is Rampaging Roy Slaven? An Australian icon, a raconteur, an athlete of
unsurpassable - and some may say improbable - sporting feats. Whether
training Rooting King to another Melbourne Cup victory, commentating the
Olympics or hobnobbing with the country's upper crust, Rampaging Roy
Slaven has lived an extraordinary life. But even some of the greatest men
come from humble beginnings. Before he shot to fame as Australia's most
talented sportsman, he was just another kid in Lithgow, trying to avoid Brother
Connor's strap and garner the attention of Susan Morgan from the local
Catholic girls school.



New Items List

What Staff Are Reading
Shana is watching
C. B. Strike: Lethal White 

A mentally-disturbed young man wants Cormoran Strike to look into a murder
he thinks he witnessed as a child. Concurrently, Robin goes undercover to
investigate the blackmail of a Member of Parliament. Strike and Robin's
startling discovery seems to confirm the story of the strangled child, but
they're forced to leave the scene before they can properly investigate. The
blackmail case turns into the investigation of a suspicious death. After
ditching her husband, Robin becomes prone to panic attacks - although not
when confronting a murderer.

Claire is reading
The Hermit by S. R. White

After a puzzling death in the wild bushlands of Australia, detective Dana
Russo has just 12 hours to interrogate the prime suspect - a silent,
inscrutable man found at the scene of the crime, who disappeared without
trace 15 years earlier. But where has he been? Why won't he talk? And
exactly how dangerous is he? Without conclusive evidence to prove his guilt,
Dana faces a desperate race against time to persuade him to speak. But as
each interview spirals with fevered intensity, Dana must reckon with her own
traumatic past to reveal the shocking truth . . .

Beck is reading
Galah Magazine

Galah is a cultural magazine for people who care about regional Australia.
Over three ad-free issues each year, Galah celebrates regional Australia and
the creative, diverse and innovative people who live here. A modern voice
from the bush.



New Items List

What Staff Are Reading
Simone is listening to
The Angel of Waterloo by Jackie French on BorrowBox

She was Henrietta Bartlett, a surgeon's daughter, a survivor of the
Napoleonic Wars. But now the battlefield is just a blood-soaked memory, and
Hen dreams of peace, a home, and a society that allows women to practise
medicine. On the other side of the world, the newly founded colony of New
South Wales seems a paradise. But Europe's wars cast long shadows ...

Jessie is reading
The Housemate by Sarah Bailey

Dubbed the Housemate Homicide, it's a mystery that has baffled Australians
for almost a decade. Melbourne-based journalist Olive Groves worked on the
story as a junior reporter and became obsessed by the case. Now, nine years
later, the missing housemate turns up dead on a remote property. Olive is
once again assigned to the story, this time reluctantly paired with precocious
millennial podcaster Cooper Ng. As Oli and Cooper unearth new facts about
the three housemates, a dark web of secrets is uncovered. The revelations
catapult Oli back to the death of the first housemate, forcing her to confront
past traumas and insecurities that have risen to the surface again.

Alison is watching
The Pembrokeshire Murders

Detective Superintendent Steve Wilkins (Luke Evans) links the murders of a
couple on the cliffs in Pembrokeshire to the earlier murders of an elderly
brother and sister, whose house was then burned down. Realizing he has a
serial killer on his hands, he puts everything he has into finding the murderer.
Not only that, but he discovers that an attack on five youths in which one of
the girls was raped, was likely commited by the same man.



New Items List
Harry Bailey Memorial 
Library, Coffs Harbour

Toormina Library

Corner of Coff & Duke Streets | 02 6648 4900
Hours | Mon - Fri 10am to 6pm & Sat 10am to 2pm

Minorie Drive, Toormina | 02 6648 4925 
Hours | Mon - Fri 10am to 5pm & Sat 10am to 12 midday

Woolgoolga Library
Ganderton Street, Woolgoolga | 02 6648 4902
Hours | Mon - Fri 10am to 5pm & Sat 10am to 12 midday

Coffs Harbour Libraries are community
facilities of Coffs Harbour City Council


